
From: Soura, Christian
To: Shuster, Jamie <JamieShuster@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/5/2012 6:46:27 AM

Subject: Latest

                V24 is out there, with new Budget Status XLS too (V12).  Josh - there was $300k I missed on CRF last 
night…now reflected in XLS.  V24 reflects what we got through yesterday, plus I did some work on SCDE proviso write-
ups.
 
                Lots on the punchlist today.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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